
Convention 2024 is over and what a convention it was. As your chairman just what to thank 

everyone for their help. To Madam President Pat and your Officers thanks for a good and 

interesting year it was nice serving with you, To the newly elected Madam President Gloria and 

your Officers all the best for 2024-2025. 

We had a registration of thirty nine, only one guest and thirty four votes on Sunday, such a small 

number when you consider this is a membership of sixteen hundred nine Aux Sisters for 

Michigan  

Ladies, what is going on? Why and What can be done to get this AMVET Family together?  

Sure, more will be said and shared about convention, in the mean time I’m pleased to say I did 

my best to serve and be helpful as your chairwoman and thanks now PDP Michalski for that 

opportunity   

 

PDP Carol Pickett 


